
Pastor Harold’s Herald 
An apprentice, according to Funk & Wagnall’s Dictionary, is one who 
is bound by a legal agreement to serve another for a fixed period of 
time in order to learn a trade or business.  I am a firm believer in 
apprentices in every area of the church.  It is how leaders are 
developed and equipped.  2 Timothy 2:2 is the basis for apprentices:  
“And the things you have heard me say in the presence of many 
witnesses entrust to reliable men who will also be qualified to teach 
others.”  When Timothy joined Paul and Silas it tells  us in Acts 16:3:  
“Paul wanted to take him along on the journey, so he circumcised 
him because of the Jews who lived in that area, for they all knew that 
his father was a Greek.”  Paul did not want there to be any stumbling 
block along the way as he felt Timothy had the potential to become a 
great leader.  Timothy’s mother was a Jew but his dad was Greek, so 
Paul circumcised him so that his work among the Jews would be 
more effective. 
 

Permit me to share with you an effective tool for developing 
apprentices into leaders. 
 Step 1:  I do, you watch, we talk.  What do we talk  
               about?  What worked, what didn’t work and                         
                how can we improve? 
 Step 2:  I do, you help, we talk. 
 Step 3:  You do, I help, we talk. 
 Step 4:  You do, I watch, we talk. 
 Step 5:  You do, someone else watches (a new    
  apprentice), you talk to them.  
 

Whatever area of ministry you serve in, I encourage you to seek out 
an apprentice to train.  If you are not involved in ministry, seek out 
being an apprentice in an area of ministry you feel you are spiritually 
gifted, have a passion and would like to serve in that area.  Then after 
being equipped to serve and lead, find an apprentice you can  train 
and equip.  This is  God’s way of helping you to grow and reproduce  
the life of Christ in others.   Think about it! 
 

    In Christ’s Love, 
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Parent/Child  
Dedication 

June 18th/19th Weekend Services 
Please sign up on your FCC cards 

 
 

General Fund: 
Meadville     $15,467.85 
Titusville     $      497.94 
 
Weekly average needed to reach budget $15,781.06 
Average Monthly Attendance Meadville  776
   

AVERAGE WEEKLY GIVING 
 

Building Fund: 
Meadville     $3,339.07 
Titusville     $     59.86 
 
Weekly average needed to reach budget $3,491.00 
Average Monthly Attendance Titusville  59 

Ministry Opportunity 
 

We are looking for someone to co-lead 

the puppet ministry with Cindy 

Flaugh!   Do you love behind the 

scenes work?  Working with school age 

kids to develop their talents and          

giftedness?  Do you realize the special 

bond for a team to practice and present 

a program together?  Wouldn’t you 

love to guide that energy to share 

God’s love in this unique way?  The 

goal is to have a leader/co-leaders to 

phase Cindy out of her “job” as leader 

but she will train you!  If you have any 

questions, please don’t hesitate to call 

Cindy at 337-0830 or call the church 

office, 724-5074. 

Puppets of Praise 
 

Sunday, June 5th, 4 PM 
 

Come and enjoy the show! 

A wonderful way to Praise and spread the Good 

News! 

Song-Drama-and lots of fun! 

An offering will be taken to help raise funds to send 

the Puppet Team on a  mission trip to Washington, 

D.C. ,  August 7th—13th, where they will share God’s 

love with Inner City children. 

 
 

We would like to serve cookies after the show—if you can 

help bake some cookies please call Laura @ 763-6067  or 

sign up on your FCC Card.  Have the cookies at the church 

Saturday or by Noon Sunday, 6/5.  Thanks! 

 



 

Men’s Life Group – Meeting on Mondays at 7PM  at the church.                                            
Questions, please call David at  336-3709. 
 

Morning Men’s Group – Meeting on Fridays at 5:30AM –                                                 
Join us!  Questions, please call Pastor  Curtis at   724-5074. 

Sewing/Quilting Group- Tuesdays, 9AM -2PM , Rm. 116  
More info call Doris at 763-3802 

   

Scrapbooking  -  Next Date:  Monday, June 13th @ 6 PM 
- Questions?   Call Erin at 789-2027. 
 

Ladies Life Groups-meeting at the church:               
Wednesday @ 9:30 AM - call Laura at 763-6067, 
Thursday @ 9:30 AM—all Dolly at 547-5812 

 
 

Mom’s In Touch, Mom’s Next, and MOPS—See you in September — Enjoy your summer! 

Fifty Plus—Upcoming Events 
 

Summer Annual Picnic—June 21st @ 6:30PM                       
Come celebrate the first day of summer at the Hume’s 
residence with a summer picnic!  Everybody bring a 
scrumptious summer dish to share!  Short presentation 
on automobile insurance—things you need to know and 
lots of fellowship!  Address:  23921 Hunter Road, just 
past cemetery on opposite side of road. 
 

 

Take Me Out to the Ballgame! Sun. July 3rd 
Erie SeaWolves (Tigers) vs Akron Areos (Indians)      
preceded by an ALL YOU CAN EAT picnic and            
followed by Fireworks!  The HOMERUN PICNIC           
includes many sandwiches, several side items, and 
unlimited beverages.  Plus you receive a SeaWolves  

ballcap!  Our Box Seats are reserved on the first base side near the picnic 
area. We will carpool from the church  $20 per person—reserve your seats 
NOW!  Checks made out to NBCOG & deadline is June 20th.                              
Call Joyce at the office,724-5074. 



June 2011 KID’S NEWS at New Beginnings 

POWERSOURCE 
ASK GOD: 

To provide more willing 

workers for VBS & Summer 

1-1-1 

To guide the church & staff  

decisions about the  New 

Beginnings Milestone Path 

we are currently preparing 

for Fall 2011 

To bless you with a ―fruitful‖ 

summer of living for and 

glorifying God. 

Feast on the Fruit of the Spirit 

As summer gets into full swing, gardens and produce departments are filled 
with delicious, healthy fruit we’ve been craving all winter long. So it’s a per-
fect time to share with children the ―fruit‖ of our Christian faith.  

In Matthew 7:20, Jesus said, ―Just as you can identify a tree by its fruit, so 
you can identify people by their actions.‖ God wants us to bear good fruit for 
Him, specifically ―love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithful-
ness, gentleness, and self-control‖ (Galatians 5:22). 

Unfortunately, these fruits can be difficult to live out—especially in families 
consisting of imperfect, grumpy, and impatient people. But                      
thankfully, God provides His Holy Spirit as our helper. The                          
Holy Spirit leads us ―in every part of our lives‖ (Gal.5:25),                              
helping us plant, cultivate, grow, and share those spiritual                               
fruits. 

PARENT/CHILD DEDICATIONS FATHER’S DAY 
WEEKEND — JUNE 18/19 
     “These commands that I give you today are to be upon your hearts.  Impress 
them on your children.  Talk about them when you sit at home and when you walk 

along the road, when you lie down and when you get up.”  Deut. 6:5-7 

Please call the church office to make an appointment with Pastor Barb if, as 
parents,  you would like to dedicate yourselves to the awesome task of parent-
hood—the training of your children to walk in the ways of the Lord!  Deadline 

to be included in this weekend is Tuesday, June 14.   

Children’s Ministry Edition  

SIGN UP AS SOON AS POSSIBLE FOR FAMILY 
VBS 2011       BE A WORKER OR A PARTICIPANT!   

CHOOSE THE WEEK OF YOUR CHOICE July 10-15 or 17-22. 
Bring the whole family and travel together through China.  But if 
you think your young preschoolers would do better In their own 
preschool environment, sign them up for PRESCHOOL 
PANDAMANIA—4’s & 5’s.  There will be NURSERY—0-3 Years for Workers ONLY.  Questions???? Check 
out the table in the back of the Family Life Center.  There is a VBS CALENDAR included in this newsletter 
with all the  IMPORTANT DATES you need to be a part of if you are planning on participating.  Those of you 
who have already signed up to be a volunteer, will receive a mailing with a full schedule of where you will be 
ministering and you will have 2 opportunities to attend the VBS Orientation Meeting for ALL 
WORKERS!   We still need more volunteers for Family Leaders Week #1 & #2, Games and Crafts!   



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 8 7PM 

VBS Meeting 

 

Deco 9am-12 

5 6 7 8    7PM 

VBS  Meeting 

 

Deco 6-9PM 

9 10 11 

 
 

Deco 9am-12 

12 13 14 15 

 

 

Deco 6-9PM 

16 17 18 

 
 

Deco 9am-12 

19 20 21 22 
 

 

Deco 6-9PM 

23 24 25 

 
 

Deco 9am-12 

26 27 28 29    30   

June 2011-VBS-Pandamania! 

ATTENDANCE SIGN UPS  BEGIN 

WORKER SIGN UPS CONTINUE 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7PM 
FINAL VBS 

Meeting  

7 8 9 
Deco 9am-12 

Deco 7:30pm 

10 Deco  12PM 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

11 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

12 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

13 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

14 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

15 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

16 

17 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

18 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

19 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

20 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

21 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

22 

VBS 
6:15-8:45PM 

23 VBS 

CLEAN 

UP 9AM 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       

July 2011-VBS-Pandamania! 

     Be sure to attend this SUMMER’s Weekend 

Classes and learn about PATIENCE, HONESTY, 

and PEACE         K-5th Grade (Grade completed) 



I want to remind you all to check out 
your group rosters on Access ACS and 
make sure that the church has current 
information on Group Members as we 
finish out our Life Group Year.  If you 
have any problems with this program or 
need a refresher on how it works feel 
free to give me a call. 

Also be watching for some upcoming 
information about Leader Training this 
summer.  We are looking into a way to 
get information to you and allow you to 
give thoughts back without making you 
come to meetings every week.  More 
details will come as we discover this 
new tool. Thanks for the 
great year.  

June 2011

Group Leaders
Some Stuff You Should Know…

Life Group
News… 

Even though many Life Groups are 
finishing up for the summer., that 
doesn’t mean that you missed out on 
your opportunity to join a group.  
There are several groups that 
continue during the summer 
including the Monday Evening 
Men’s, and the Wednesday and 
Thursday morning Women’s.  Check 
out the website for a complete 
listing of the groups available in the 
summer at 

www.newbeginningschog.com/groups.html

And if neither of these options fit 
into your schedule then mark your 
calendar for September 17 & 18 
when we will be launching our 2012 
Life Group year with 30+ groups 
meeting throughout the county. 

We look forward to what God is 
going to do as we continue to 
KNOW GOD, FOLLOW JESUS, and 
SERVE OTHERS in our groups. 

Upcoming dates
Mark Your calendar…

June 24th – July 9th – Family Directory Photos -
July 30th – Community Service Day



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

 

 
  

2 3 4 
10AM VBS   
Workers        
Overview 
 
Communion 

5   
9:00AM              
Marriage  DVD 
Communion  
“Overcoming    
resentment” 
  
4PM Puppet 
Show 

6 7 8 

 
 
7:00PM  VBS 
Workers         
Overview 

9 10 11 
Children’s       
Sermon 
Gwen Smith 
Graduation        
Recognition 
7:30 PM Plan B 

12  

 9:00AM           
Marriage DVD 
“Defeating       
Spiritual            
Complacency” 

  

13 

 
5:30—9 PM 
SFSD Part 1 

14 

 
5:30—9 PM 
SFSD Part 2 
 

7:00 PM        
Leadership 

15 16 
Meadville MFP 

17 
Titusville MFP 

18 
Parent/Child 
Dedications 

19 Father’s 

Day 
9:00AM            
Marriage DVD 

“The World’s 
Most Passionate     
Evangelist” 
Parent/Child          

20 21 

 

 
6:30 PM 
50+ Picnic at the 
Hume’s home 

22 23 24 25 

 

 
 
 
7:30 PM Plan B 

26   

9:00 AM             
Marriage DVD 
“Heart Healing 
Forgiveness” 
 
 

27 28 29 30   

June 2011 

EVERY  
WEDNESDAY 

 

6:30-8PM 
ELEVATE 

Grades 6-12 

EVERY  
THURSDAY 

Noon-1PM 
LIVING FREE 
Drug & Alcohol 

Group 
  

  

EVERY  
SATURDAY 

6PM 
Worship 

 

EVERY  
MONDAY 

7PM 
DIVORCE CARE 

 
 

EVERY  
TUESDAY 

9AM 
QUILTING 

Noon-1PM 
LIVING FREE 
Drug & Alcohol 

Group 

EVERY  
SUNDAY 

10AM 
Worship 
12:30PM 

Deaf Ministry 

Weekend Worship 

Saturdays at 6PM 

Sundays at 10PM 

NAC OF THE COG—June 24-June 29 
Church Family Photo Ops June 24-25 

NAC OF THE COG—June 24-June 29 
Church Family Photo Ops-June 27-July 2 

 Creation 2011—June 29—July 3 





Dear Church Family,

At no cost to you, we are excited to announce that we have requested the services of Lifetouch Church 
Directories to prepare our 2011 Pictorial Album. It will contain color portraits of all the families and updated 
addresses and phone numbers. Each family photographed will select a pose for the directory, and receive FREE:     

An 8 x 10 Portrait and A Church Directory 

Do you know all fellow members by name? Are there families whom you do not know? We feel that this full 
color Church Pictorial Directory will help you to know each other and build stronger unity and closer fellowship.
If you are a generational family e.g. Grandparents, daughter, son-in-law, grandchildren, consider signing up 
together and having a generations picture taken along with your individual family pictures. You can also bring 
your musical instrument, sports paraphernalia, or a pet to reflect your personality in the photo.

All friends of the church are welcome as well & will receive the complimentary 8x10 portrait but only our church 
family receives the directory.  So you can feel free to invite other family members or friends.

For your convenience, you view your portraits within minutes from having them taken. There is NO OBLIGATION
to purchase portraits. However, at this time, you will have the opportunity to order portraits. If you are inclined 
to purchase some pictures remember to bring your credit card, cash or checkbook.

SIGN UP THREE CONVENIENT WAYS
Schedule an appointment online by going to : www.newbeginningschog.com and follow the button on the side 
bar or sign up on the weekend at church starting May 27th-28th For assistance, call Pastor Curtis at 814-724-5074
Please sign up ASAP to lock in your preferred date.  Plan to be here for about 1 hour.
The photography sessions are in our activity center:

Fri- June 24                2:30-9pm             Sat June 25      10am-4:30pm
Mon-Fri June 27-July 1    2:30-9pm       Sat July 2        10am-4:30pm     
Tues-Fri July5-8                2:30-9pm             Sat July 9        10am-4:30pm 
Tues-Thurs July 12-14           2:30-9pm

If you donate a non-perishable food item for the food pantry the day of your photo session, you will receive a 
$5.00 off coupon (one per household) towards your portrait order, should you decide to make a purchase.
In addition, for every household that participates, Lifetouch will donate $1 back to the church for us to put 
towards our mobile food pantry.  So please help us Feed the Need!   

Thank you for your support,

Our 2011 Church Directory



Mark your calendar for this special evening as we participate in the annual Global 
Communion Service during the 125th North American Convention of the Church 
of God. On Tuesday June 28th we will celebrate Communion with thousands of 
congregations together in one event during Tuesday evening’s worship service. 

Celebrate and worship with congregations from all over the world as we take the 
bread and drink of the cup in unity. Since we can not be in Anderson for the 

event we will be broadcasting the service in our Family Life Center and 
participating with them.  Plan to join us as we celebrate Christ together!

The North American Convention of the 
Church of God will be happening June 24th

– 29th.  While we might not be able to make 
it to Anderson, IN for the event our church 
would like to invite you to attend the live 
broadcasts of the service on Sunday June 
26th and Tuesday June 28th at 7PM each 

night.  If you cannot make it to the church 
but would like to view the service you can 
watch them from home at www.chog.org .

Hope to see you there!



Motorcycle Ministry Update  
Gary Rodgers is participating in the Flight 93 “Let’s Roll”  Memorial Ride on behalf of New Beginnings Church 
of God on 9/11/11.  This is part of the special remembrances planned for the ten-year anniversary of “9/11” in 
Shanksville,  PA.   Donations for the NBCOG sponsored bike are over half way at $572 dollars – total cost is 
$1000. Donations can be made at the church office or see Gary or Judi Rodgers – please make checks to 
NBCOG and mark any items:   ATTENTION FLIGHT 93.  
Check out the online video at:    http://www.letsrollride.com/video.html , we are bike number five on the 
Meadville/Conneaut Lake Flight http://www.letsrollride.com/gallery.html#5  

TAKE A NEW APPROACH TO DATING AND RELATIONSHIPS 

Parental stress goes up a notch as soon as kids enter the dating scene. How 

can you encourage your kids to have healthy relationships with members 

of the opposite sex yet stay safe and morally pure? Youth leader Josh 

Pease offers these suggestions that just might surprise you: 

Don’t demonize sex, but don’t overglorify it either. As you encour-

age kids to save intimacy for marriage, also emphasize that sex 

shouldn’t be just about self-satisfaction. 

Model healthy relationships. Let kids see what a sacrificial relation-

ship looks like—on good days and bad. Show them how to work out 

problems. 

Teach an “others-focused” approach to dating. Instead of just ask-

ing, “Is this person right for me?” dating teenagers should also ask, 

“Am I right for this person?” Other questions to consider: By my be-

havior, do I influence the person I’m dating to be more like Jesus? Am 

I focusing more on what I can get out of them or on what I can do for 

them? Is my presence in their life right now distracting them from who 

God is revealing them to be? 

As we emphasize abstinence and the beauty of God’s plan for marriage, 

Pease says, let’s also teach kids to model Jesus’ sacrificial love in their 

relationships now. That way, they’ll be better equipped to thrive as 

spouses in the future. 

___________________________________________________________  

THE VIEW 
 

68% of teenagers say 

their friends are in 

“healthy” romantic       

relationships, while 19% 

say their friends are in 

“unhealthy” relationships. 

 

48% of girls and 40% of 

guys say trust is the most 

important part of a 

healthy relationship. 

 

When asked who          

influences their dating  

relationships, teenagers 

list parents first (35%) 

and friends second (28%). 

Only 3% of respondents 

list “religious leader and 

faith community.”  

(National Campaign to Prevent  

Teen & Unplanned Pregnancy)  

Dating is a hard topic for parents to discuss with their teens without leav-

ing it in an argument. For those parents who are still able to, start the dis-

cussions young. Don’t allow the media to be the first to explain these 

things to your children. If your children are older and have already been 

influenced by the media and MTV, it is not too late. There are plenty of 

places to get help and plenty of ways to start now. Articles and helpful ma-

terial can be found at www.dougfields.com and 

www.thesourceforparents.com. Be informed parents. It’s not an easy job, 

but you have been chosen to raise the children God gave you. Invest the 

time into learning and growing.  

Parents of Teens and Teen Information 

http://www.letsrollride.com/video.html
http://www.letsrollride.com/gallery.html#5


Mercy House 
news JUNE 2011 

Mercy House Day Program 

Available Options at Mercy House 

 We are accepting new clients for the Mercy House Day Program. This is the 
program that launched Mercy House nine years ago, and is therefore the most tried, tested, 
and proven to get results. It meets on Mondays from 9:30AM-1PM and Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 9:30AM-12:45PM.    
 The weekly schedule includes a combination of therapy groups, process groups, 
education, relationship and spiritual direction groups.  Individual counseling is also available.  
Suitable for individuals desiring to live fuller lives, those in crisis, those struggling with 
anxiety and depression, those who wish to cope better with stress and achieve mental, 
emotional, relational, and spiritual healing by understanding the past, exploring the present 
and embracing the future.  Suitable also for family members of those with addictions who 
are, themselves, in need of support, understanding, and healing as well.   
 If you are dealing with substance abuse, why not choose to get the most out of your 
treatment experience by doing a program that humbly boasts in its ability to cover a broad, 
but yet still personally applicable area of overall recovery and well-being?  Weekly schedule 
includes a combination of drug and alcohol groups, process groups, relationship and 
spiritual direction groups.  The program includes individual counseling but it is also available 
independent of the program if needed.  Suitable for those desiring more intensive treatment, 
those in crisis, those wishing to heal from emotional, mental, and relational issues related to 
their addiction, and those desiring more support and a broad spectrum of healing.  Groups 
address abstinence, recovery skills, relapse prevention, stress management, emotional and 
mental balance, processing core issues, and strategies to rid yourself of the life skill deficits 
that interfere with recovery.  
 Interested? Call 814-337-6180 for more information.  

Staff Members 

Cindy Kightlinger 

Director 
 

Joel Kightlinger 
Clinical Director 

 

Beverly Kerr 
Lead Therapist 

 
Christine McWilliams 

Therapist 

 
Brittany Mears 

Therapist 
 

Mike McKeown, Mark, 

Gardner & Bernadette 
Valentinetti  

Interns 
 

Julie Panchura 
Office Manager 

 

Gregory Richards, MD 
Highmark Medical 

Individual Counseling 

Marriage Counseling 

Counseling for Substance Abuse 

Intensive Outpatient Programs 

Living Free—Drug/Alcohol  

Psycho-education group that meets  

on Tuesdays & Thursdays from  

11:45AM-1PM 

Now accepting most insurances.  

Call 814-337-6180 for more  

information. 



The Importance of Fathers 
 We live in a 
culture today that 
minimizes the role of 
men, discounts the 
importance of 
fathers, and 
generally tends to 
dismiss the male 
gender as 
unnecessary. As we 
celebrate Father’s 
Day, lets take a 
moment to look at 
the important role 
that fathers play in 
the lives of their 
children.  
 
 Here are some 
statistics taken from  
InnocentDads.org: 
  

1) 43% of US 
children live without 

their father [US 
Department of 

Census] 

2) 90% of homeless 

and runaway children 
are from fatherless 

homes. [US 
D.H.H.S., Bureau of 

the Census] 

3) 80% of rapists 
motivated with 
displaced anger 

come from fatherless 
homes. [Criminal 

Justice & Behaviour, 
Vol 14, pp. 403-26, 

1978] 

4) 71% of pregnant 

teenagers lack a 
father. [U.S. 

Department of Health 
and Human Services 
press release, Friday, 

March 26, 1999] 

5) 63% of youth 

suicides are from 
fatherless homes. 

[US D.H.H.S., 
Bureau of the 

Census] 

6) 85% of children 
who exhibit 
behavioral disorders 

come from fatherless 
homes. [Center for 

Disease Control] 

7) 90% of 
adolescent repeat 
arsonists live with 

only their mother. 
[Wray Herbert, 

“Dousing the 
Kindlers,” 
Psychology Today, 

January, 1985, p. 

28] 

8) 71% of high 

school dropouts 
come from fatherless 

homes. [National 
Principals Association 
Report on the State 

of High Schools] 

9) 75% of 
adolescent patients 

in chemical abuse 
centers come from 
fatherless homes. 

[Rainbows for all 

God’s Children] 

10) 70% of juveniles 

in state operated 
institutions have no  

father. [US 
Department 
 of Justice, Special 

Report, Sept.  

1988] 

11) 85% of youths in  

prisons grew up in a  
fatherless home.  

[Fulton County  
Georgia jail  
populations, Texas  

Department of  

Corrections, 1992] 

12) Fatherless boys  

and girls are: twice  
as likely to drop out  

of high school; twice  
as likely to end up in  
jail; four times more  

likely to need help for emotional or behavioral 
problems. [US D.H.H.S. news release, March 26, 

1999] 

 So, Dads, take some time to connect with 
your kids today. You have the chance to 
influence not only your own children, but future 

generations as well. 

Some excerpts taken from an online article by Mark Gungor 
at www.laughyourway.com 

“Fathers, do not  

provoke your children 

to anger by the way 

you treat them.  

Rather, bring them  

up with the discipline 

and instruction  

that comes from  

the Lord.” 

Ephesians 6:4 
 



Summer activities for spiritual growth! 
 

NATIONAL CAMP MEETING – Held in Anderson, Indiana 
NAC 2011 is the 125th year of Camp Meeting! A grand celebration is in the planning stages, and conferences, 
workshops, and seminars are being put together to equip today’s leaders and laypeople for effective ministry. 
If you’ve not attended Camp Meeting in a while, or if you’ve never been, this would be a great year to return or 
to attend for the first time! We’re going to explore the concept of “Permeate! Engaging every individual, 
church, and agency in the Great Commandments (Matt 22:37–39).” And the focus will be on how we can           
engage and transform the communities around us with the love of God. 
So mark your calendars TODAY for June 24–29 and experience powerful preaching, passionate worship, fun,       
fellowship, and the opportunity to be equipped for effective local ministry. 
For more information you may speak to any of our pastors.  

Western Pennsylvania Camp Meeting 2011—July 30th—August 7th-580 Whitehall Road, Emlenton, PA 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Ron Duncan    Guest Worship Leader:  Rev. Dale Gruver 

“We are the Church of God in Western Pennsylvania with affiliation in Anderson, Indiana.  We are sixty-six 

churches strong.”   

Come meet together with the Family of God at Whitehall Camp this summer!  We are excited to recommend your 

attendance at Camp Meeting 2011—you are sure to be blessed.  Plans are underway for taking our church bus each 

day for the worship service.  Put the dates on your calendar now! 

More information? See one of our pastors or call the church office! 

 Community Info 
 
 

Volunteers 
needed! 

 

Help save a life!  Become an  
American Cancer Society Road to 

Recovery Program volunteer 
driver.    To learn more call  Ann 

Marie at 337-8301.   

—————————— 
Seniors for Safe Driving 
June 13th & 14th, 5:30 –9PM 
Two part course (Must attend 
both parts to receive insurance 
discount) - To register, call              
1-800-559-4880 
 

 —————————— 
Thermograms—June 28th 

Digital Infrared Thermal Imaging is 
a 15 minute non-invasive proce-
dure for alerting your doctor to 
changes that can indicate early 
stage breast disease.  To schedule 
an appointment, please call Jan 
Wallis at 763-2529. 

2011 TORNADO DISASTER RELIEF FUND  

Sat/Sun June 4th/5th—NBCOG will join the Church of God Ministries           in  
accepting donations to assist with disaster relief for the tornado ravaged 
southern States that occurred on April 28, 2011. 
 
Church of God Ministries has sent an initial $5,000 of disaster relief funds to 
the General Assembly of the Church of God in Alabama to assist in the          
recovery effort.  Initial reports indicate that our churches experienced little 
damage, but many of the communities they serve have been devastated, with 
homes and businesses destroyed. 
 
Please pray not only for the people of Alabama and all of the other States as 
they recover from the devastation resulting from the 2011 Tornadoes.   
 
The Disaster Relief Committee will continue to provide additional                     
information as it becomes available. 

Acts Church Needs List (if you can fulfill a need, please use 

the contact phone number): 
Washing Machine—282-3337 
Needs a car—337-1929 
Needs a car—573-7363 
2 Twin Bed Frames & Box Springs—337-3287 
Needs 48” belly up mower for large lawn—private1@csonline.net 
Storage Space needed—720-1836  



 

Contact Information 

Matthew 13 says that "Jesus told the crowds all these things in parables. Without 
a parable, He told them nothing.” There's about 40 of them in the Gospels of Mat-
thew, Mark and Luke, along with another 20 of what might be called mini parables or 
parabolic sayings. They're designed to get the truth available to everyone.   Join us In 

our current series, Christianity Illustrated as we look at the many parables of Jesus 
and what we can learn from them.    May 21

st
 – August.  

Christianity Illustrated  
June Sermon Series 

 

June 4th/5th - Overcoming Resentment 
June 11th/12th  -  Defeating Spiritual  
   Complacency 

June 18th/19th  - The World’s Most  
   Passionate Evangelist 
June 25th/26th  - Heart Healing           

 Forgiveness 



New Beginnings 
Church of God 
13226 Leslie Road 
Meadville, PA  16335 
 
Phone:  814-724-5074 
Fax:  814-724-4026 
e-Mail: 
office@newbeginningschog.com 

 

We exist  to  Know God, Follow 

Jesus, and Serve Others 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

TITUSVILLE CAMPUS NEWS 

Titusville Second Harvest Mobile Food Pantry 
The Titusville Mobile Food Pantry will be held on Friday, June 17, 2011.   Volunteers are needed.  If 
you can come and help, please e-mail Pastor Cliff at cliff@newbeginningschog.com.  Also, if you 
know anyone who can come and help, please bring them along.  Please be at The Rink by 2:45 PM.  

Titusville Life Group 
A great group of folks meet on Tuesday evenings at the Donovan home (6:30 PM) for fellowship, 
digging into God’s Word, and experiencing life!  It’s not too late to join! 
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Breakfast Worship Service  
June 12th, 9:30 AM at the Rink.  Be sure to sign up on your FCC Card. 


